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Decision:  Wheel-Trans Sedan Meter-Based and Accessible Taxi Services Contracts Update 
 
At its meeting of June 15, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 
        
It is recommended that the Board:  

 
1. Receive a confidential update on the status of the Wheel-Trans Taxi Contracts. 

2. Authorize that the information provided in the confidential update is to remain 
confidential in its entirety as it contains information that is relevant to the 2018 CBA.   

 


